
Town of Little Black
February 14, 2021

Present for the February town meeting was Bryan Jochimsen, Chad Smith, JoAnn 
Smith, and Marian Nernberger. Bryan called the meeting to order at 5:10 PM and 
asked JoAnn to read the January minutes. Chad made a 
motion to accept the minutes as written. Bryan seconded. Motion carried.

Bills: Upon review of the bills Chad made a motion to accept and pay the bills as 
presented. Bryan seconded. Motion carried.

Road report: Road are in decent shape currently. Bryan and Chad reviewed 
the 2020 road material bid ad and decided to use the same ad this year, except
to leave out the blacktop. With a motion by Chad the clerk is to place the ad in
the Star News, send the ad out to past bidders, and put it on the town Facebook
site. Bryan seconded. Motion carried.

Centennial Community Center: Marian reported that the Friday night 
buffet was a big success, with Dawn putting together a big raffle for the 
fire department along with donating all the bar tips, which amounted to over
$4000.00. They are in need of replacing their fire suits at a cost of around
$2100 per suit. 

Treasures report: The starting balance was $220,138.93. Income with the
tax money was $429,580.70. Checks tonight $448,455.88. Leaving a balance
of $162,505.29. 
Chad made a motion to accept the treasurers report. Bryan seconded the motion 
carried.

Next meeting: March 14, 2020, starting at 5 PM 

Chad made a motion to adjourn at 6:35 PM. Bryan seconded. Motion carried.

JoAnn Smith Sec.


